
PIAA DISTRICT IV 

January 5, 2022 

Minutes 

 

 

Present:  Chris Venna, Chairman; Beth Schulze, Vice Chairman; Glenn Fogel, Treasurer; Hal Stockdill, 

Executive Secretary.  Others present are, Brian Albertson, Bob Apple, Janis Arp, Diana Barnes, Andy 

Boyer, Pete Cheddar, Curt Chilson, Kyle Gordon, Roger Heckrote, Gayle Huffman, Sean McCann, 

Corey Mosher, Justin Simpson, Mike Snyder, Brent Trowbridge, and Doug Wesner. 

 

 

The meeting was convened at 3:30 p.m. via zoom by Chairman, Chris Venna. 

 

 

The minutes from the November 30, 2021 meeting were accepted and approved.   

(Motion: Heckrote.  Second: McCann.  20-0) 

 

 

The Treasurer’s Report was approved as presented.   

(Motion: Mosher.  Second: Heckrote.  20-0)  

 

 

Chris Venna gave an update, including acknowledging District 4 AA Football State Champions 

Southern Columbia Area. 

 

 

The committee approved the co-op agreement between Berwick Area School District (host) and 

Columbia Montour Vo-Tech and Northwest Area High School in the sport of Girls Swimming and 

Diving. 

(Motion: Schulze.  Second: Arp.  20-0) 

 

 

The committee approved the co-op agreement between Athens Area High School (host) and Sayre 

Area High School in the sport of Swimming and Diving for both boys’ and girls’. 

(Motion: Schulze.  Second: Arp.  20-0) 

 

 

The committee approved the co-op agreement between Shamokin Area Middle/High School (host) and 

Line Mountain Junior/Senior High School in the sport of Track and Field for both boys’ and girls’. 

(Motion: McNamara.  Second: Arp.  20-0) 

 

 

The committee began planning discussions for the spring workshop and the Service Award. 

 

 

The committee also discussed a letter received from the Northern Tier League schools concerning 

placement of district tournaments. 

  

 

Committee reports were presented and accepted as follows: 



 Wrestling   Hal Stockdill 

Swimming   Janis Arp 

Basketball/Spirit  Chris Venna 

Track & Field   Beth Schulze 

Sportsmanship/Mktg.  Bob Apple 

(Motion to accept the reports: Mosher.  Second: Chilson.  20-0) 

 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 2, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. in person. 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:46 p.m.  (Motion: Chilson.   Second: Stockdill.  20-0) 

 


